Broadmoor Presbyterian Church COVID-19 GUIDELINES

For the good of our church and community, we ask that all be respectful of others.

e VACCINATION is highly recommended.

e MASKS required when entering the building. Well-fitted masks are
recommended.

e CLEANING: Hand sanitizer will be placed throughout the building. Sanitizing
station on the table in the narthex for worship service. A cleaning supplies box
can be found in the choir room and in the pantry to clean areas after use.

e GREETERS AND USHERS: Ministry Teams are asking for 3-4 volunteer ushers for
hybrid service to greet congregants, monitor a sign in sheet and ensure proper
seating. Volunteers are also asked to clean and sanitize following the morning
worship. A sign up sheet will be available on the narthex table to coordinate
volunteers.

e SEATING IN SANCTUARY: Socially distanced — 6’ separation, every other row --
but families may sit together. Cords will be in place marking the rows.

e WORSHIP BULLETINS and COLLECTION PLATE: To be available on the narthex
table.

e COMMUNION: Self-serve procedures already in place utilizing oyster crackers
and communion cups. Standard food service procedures. Deacons set up and
clean up as always.

e VENTILATION: Open sanctuary doors. Only one door will be available for
entering the sanctuary. We ask that each congregant sign in on the Welcome
sheet incase contact tracing is needed. The other doors will be open and roped
off. The best ventilated rooms, with doors open, are Tweedie Hall and the Calvin
Room. Meetings of six persons or less may use the Calvin Room.

e NO COFFEE HOUR and NO SINGING recommended as yet.

e MEETINGS OF SMALL GROUPS: Recommended number of 20. The best
ventilated rooms, with doors open, are Tweedie Hall and the Calvin Room.
Meetings of six persons or less may use the Calvin Room.
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